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April 17, 2020 

Dear Wantagh Community, 

Yesterday, Governor Cuomo extended school closures for all New York State schools through 
Friday, May 15, 2020. We will continue to follow guidance about re-opening our schools 
based on the ever-evolving situation with the spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19).  

During this period of closure remote learning opportunities will continue for our students. You 
can find additional information on our remote learning web page. Meals are available for free for 
district students and can be picked-up daily between 8:00 AM and 10:00 AM from Monday 
through Friday at Wantagh Elementary School. The district has also partnered with SCOPE to 
offer child care for essential employees. You can go to our district website to find out the details 
and to register for this program.  

I will continue to update you as we work through this challenging situation. I know how difficult 
this time has been on our entire school community, but particularly our students. If we can 
assist you in any way, please contact us. We will all get through this together. 

Sincerely, 

John C. McNamara 

Superintendent of Schools 

https://www.wantaghschools.org/domain/5
http://www.wantaghschools.org/

